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Adrian Michael Merrett

RODNEY CRESCENT, 30, RODNEY CRESCENT, ARUNDEL, BN18 ODB

| Objection

I wish to oppose this application based on the following: The request for this planning has been done
very under hand as the original application for a gasification site was a far smaller scale with a
construction only 30m high. This is now pushing through an monster of a site with a building and
chimney that will completely over power the surrounding area and be visible for miles. It is being done
at a time when there has not been chance to have full public consultation due to Covid-19. The roads
are nowhere near large enough to cope with the volume of lorries that will come and go from the site.
Planning has since been granted to Horsham for a similar site and this site has far better road
infrastructure. Do we really need two to service just West Sussex? It will impact the Ford Market area
which was all being kept as part of the Ford Local Plan. Living next to this monstrosity is a great
concern to our own health and wellbeing. We already have 2 waste transfer site, a waste water
treatment works. The site at Ford has been earmarked for new housing and development for a local
town/village which will already take away some of the rural area. We cannot accept a site like this and
as previously stated the roads and local area just would not cope. I implore you to reject this planning
application
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